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Safety Recall Reminder:

Ignition Switch Interlock

In March 2005, we notified you of a safety recall involving your 3.2TL. The
ignition switch in your vehicle may contain a defective component, leading to
excessive wear and improper interlock operation. Interlock failure may allow
the ignition key to be removed when the gear selector lever is not in Park. To
fix this problem, your dealer will inspect the ignition interlock and replace all
needed parts. This inspection and any needed repairs will be done free of
charge.

According to our records, you have not yet had your vehicle repaired. Please
contact your Acura dealer immediately and make an appointment for the
repair. (P69)

Questions? Call Acura Client Services — (800) 382-2238
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Safety Recall Reminder:

Ignition Switch Interlock

In April 2005, we notified you of a safety recall involving your Prelude. The
ignition switch in your vehicle may contain a defective component, leading to
excessive wear and improper interlock operation. Interlock failure may allow
the ignition key to be removed when the gear selector lever is not in Park. To
fix this problem, your dealer will inspect the ignition interlock and replace all
needed parts. This inspection and any needed repairs will be done free of
charge.

According to our records, you have not yet had your vehicle repaired. Please
contact your Honda dealer immediately and make an appointment for the
repair. P71

Questions? Call Automobile Customer Service — (800) 999-1009
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Safety Recall Reminder:

Ignition Switch Interlock

In March 2005, we notified you of a safety recall involving your Accord. The
ignition switch in your vehicle may contain a defective component, leading to
excessive wear and improper interlock operation. Interlock failure may allow
the ignition key to be removed when the gear selector lever is not in Park. To
fix this problem, your dealer will inspect the ignition interlock and repiace all
needed parts. This inspection and any needed repairs will be done free of
charge.

According to our records, you have not yet had your vehicle repaired. Please
contact your Honda dealer immediately and make an appointment for the
repair. (P68)

Questions? Call Automobile Customer Service — (800) 999-1009
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